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It’s been a busy term for sport at 

Carr Lane with some great 

successes in a variety of 

competitions across the school 

years. A big well done to 

everyone who has competed for 

school this year so far. 

 

Football 

There have been a number of 

games in a variety of 

competitions. In the sports 

partnership cluster competition at 

Wolfreton in October, our two 

teams performed brilliantly 

against 8 other teams. We  

managed an amazing second 

place overall, only losing out to 

Kirkella on goal difference by one 

single goal. In the Hull City EFL 

cup at Hull University in 

November, our first team did one 

better, winning all our ties and 

qualifying for the final which will 

be held in January. Finally, our 

team of girls also played a tie 

against Elloughton girls. 

Considering this was their first 

ever game, a 2-0 win was a 

superb result.      
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The first round of our cluster 
competition was held at Carr 
Lane in September. Our year 3s 
and 4s competed admirably and 
finished their races mainly with 
smiles on their faces. Our year 5 
and 6 girls and boys both won 
their team events, with Callum 
actually winning the whole race. 
They then qualified for the next 
round at Cottingham High School. 
This was much harder, with 
competitors from across the East 
Riding. However both teams, 
although they didn’t win, qualified 
for the Humber final in February. 
A massive well done to all 
runners.  

 

Cricket Festival 

 

In November, a group of 30 year 
1 children attended a Cricket 
festival at Wolfreton school. They 
took part in loads of skills based 
activities, learning how to throw 
and catch well and all thoroughly 
enjoyed the morning.  The 
Chance to Shine cricket team will 
be working with year 6s next half 
term and we are also going to 
have an All Stars Cricket 
Roadshow event for KS1 during 
January. 

 

Sports Hall Athletics  

 

A group of 40 children from year 
4 and year 6 competed in our 
cluster athletics competition, 
taking part in a variety of 
disciplines including races, 
throws, jumps and speed bounce. 
There were some superb 
individual performances, with 
many races and field events won. 
Barney’s long jump distance was 
so long that the computer system 
didn’t want to accept it! In the end 
we finished in 2nd place in both 
year group competitions, which 
was a valiant effort against some 
tough opposition. Well done to 
everyone.     
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A group of year 3s and 4s again 
travelled to Wolfreton during 
November, to compete in a 
dodgeball tournament against 
other cluster schools. I’m not sure 
what they had for breakfast, but 
they were fierce! We pretty much 
demolished anyone in our path 
and our two teams finished first 
and second on the night. We are 
hoping that a final will be held 
sometime in the New Year.    

 

 

 

With best 
wishes from   
Mrs 
Brothwell 
and all the 
staff team. 

Thank you to  
 

Miss Wilshere  
Mr Scott  

& 
Mr Clark  

 
for their coaching 

and all their 
attendance at the 
various events. 

Keep fit over 
Christmas and we 
will see you raring 
to go in the New 

Year! 


